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Hatfield MA 

Conservation Commission 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

In accordance with the Massachusetts Wetland Protection Act, M.G.L. c 131, S 40 and the 

Hatfield Wetlands protection Bylaw, the Conservation Commission will conduct a Public 

Hearing on a Notice of Intent filed by Walter Thayer Jr, for proposed work at 0 King Street. 

The proposal is for property use of equipment storage, material storage and installing a berm to 

control stormwater runoff. The Public Hearing will be held on July 8, 2021, at 6:00 pm, in 

Memorial Town Hall, 59 Main St. Hatfield MA. The complete application can be reviewed at 

the secretary’s office, room 106, in Town Hall.  
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